
Official Information provided by local authorities in response to the COVID-19 pandemic from 18th to 22nd May


Angle Community Council continues to receive official information and guidance from local authorities in response to the current crisis.

The subjects covered this week include the following.  Further information is being released daily so please check these sites regularly or contact the authorities direct if you have any questions. 

· Waste and Recycling Centres Set to Open
· Renewing Blue Badges
· Video link message from Chief Executive
· Celebrating Mental Health Awareness Week
· First Remote Meeting of Cabinet
· Leader’s update 18th May
· Video message thanking people for staying away
· Praise for the social care workforce
· Leader’s Update 19th May
· Leader’s Update 20th May
· Public thanked as thousands book waste and recycling slots
· Bulky household waste collections restarting 21st May
· Lifeguards not deployed on beaches yet
· Message remains the same – do not visit Pembrokeshire
· Signs thank NHS staff and key workers for incredible Covid-19 response
· Leader’s update 21st May
· Temporary Body Storage - update
· Leader’s update 22nd May

Pembrokeshire County Council – Detailed information can be accessed via www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk, by twitter on @pembrokeshirecc, or via their Facebook page.  They publish press releases and general information on a daily basis.

Pembrokeshire National Coast Path Authority – Although the offices in Pembroke Dock have closed to the public information is accessible on www.pembrokeshirecoast.wales/, on twitter @PembsCoast or on their Facebook page.

Simon Hart MP, Minister of State for Wales – Is publishing the latest national and local information on simon-hart.com, on his twitter account @Simonhartmp and on Facebook
